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The bill requires the Secretary of State to issue, on request, acquired brain injury identification cards. The cost is 
expected to be $5,936 in fiscal year 2019-20 to the Department of Secretary of State for materials and equipment to 
produce the cards. No allocation to the Highway Fund is provided in the bill.

An Act Authorizing the Issuance on Request of Acquired Brain Injury Identification Cards
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Fiscal Note

Current biennium cost increase - Highway Fund
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